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We are keen to meet the University of 
Oxford law students who wish to pursue 
their long term legal careers in Hong Kong.

Would you like to know more about 
us and the opportunities available?
Please join us for a recruitment talk/information session 
on this exciting career opportunity on Tuesday,  
10 November 2015, 3-4pm, at Large Meeting Room,  
Turl Street Kitchen, Turl Street, Oxford OXI 3DH. 

A quick lunch and light refreshment will be served.

A representative: 
of Allen & Overy, 
Hong Kong will be 
delighted to meet you.
For more details please visit our website 
at www.allenovery.com/careers and select 
‘Hong Kong’. Please note that some 
Chinese language skills will be required 
to work in Hong Kong.

Interested in working in 
Hong Kong in an 
international legal practice?


